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News from BBMS...

Coronavirus Updates

Good evening BBMS families,

Recently, you've received email communications from our Superintendent
updating our community about how HCPSS is handling concerns related to the
Coronavirus. Please follow this link for detailed information:

https://lwww.hcpss.org/health/coronavirus/

We want to reassure you that Bonnie Branch Middle School is well-equipped
with soap and hand sanitizer for student use. Students have access to hand
sanitizer in the cafeteria, health suite, as well as in their classes. It is also "OK"
for students to bring their own personal sized hand sanitizer if they want.
Additionally, students are allowed to wear a medical mask if they want, but the
recommendation from our county health professionals is that masks are most
effective for students who are sick already. If you child is sick, it is
recommended that students seek medical care and stay home from school. We
should remind you that this is still cold and flu season, so the best thing students
can do is to wash their hands regularly!

Right now there are no restrictions for student activities or field trips.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us at 410-313-2580.
We hope this information is helpful to you and alleviates concerns you may have
right now. We are here to ensure that student health, safety and well-being are
our top priorities!

Go Sharks!

Drew Cockley
Principal
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